
Thursday 30th March: 

Barnacre Football and Netball  

Tournament 

Friday 31st March:  

Break up at 1.30pm 

Tuesday 18th April: 

Return to school 

Monday 1st May:  

Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 2nd May: 

Furness Building Society in 

 Monday 8th May:  

Year 5 at St. Cecilia’s for creative 

workshop day 

SATs begin -English Reading Paper 

Tuesday 9th May: 

Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

Paper 1 and Paper 2 

Wednesday 10th May: 

Maths Paper : Arithmetic 

Maths Paper 2: Reasoning 

Thursday 11th May: 

Maths Paper 3: Reasoning 

27th March 2017 

` 

Whittingham, and Goosnargh Festival-

St.Francis’ Float 

We are very excited to be dressing up 

as Trolls for this year’s float. Our Pre-

School children will have a float and 

follow on behind the school float. All 

Pre-School children can come dressed 

as trolls. We thank our parent helpers 

who make this possible every year.  

Festival day is on Saturday 3rd June! 

‘We care for each other and we 

 always try to do our best’ 

Snack Time! 

After the half term break, we will be running the Fairtrade Stall twice a week,  

having fruit twice a week and toast will be every Wednesday for 10p a slice. If you 

would like to send your child into school with fruit (not including cereal bars/

biscuits) on any of these days you are welcome to. 

PTFA 

We thank our PTFA for proving yet another 

fun evening to support our school. Easter 

Egg Bingo was a great success. Thank you 

to all involved and to all families who came 

to support our school.  

We look forward to our St.Francis’ Bash.  

Tickets are still available for £35. Any of you  

interested can contact our PTFA directly by 

sending them an email: 

 stfrancisptfa@gmail.com 

mailto:stfrancisptfa@gmail.com
http://www.stfranciscatholicprimaryschool.co.uk/


COFFEE MORNING CONCERT  

Once again, our children were wonderful and astounded us with 

their talents. Last Friday, we invited families and friends into school to 

watch our new school band, choir, Shakespeare performances and 

whole school instrumental interludes. Well done to soloists and all 

children. You made us all very proud.  

Videos will soon be on our website. 

Music Lessons 

We have more spaces for group  

lessons on the flute, recorder or any brass  

instruments. 

If you are unsure, why not have a taster  

session? Any children playing musical  

instruments can join band. We rehearse 

every Friday at 2.15-3.15pm. 

Swimming Success 

We done to our 

swimming team, 

who came an 

overall 3rd place in 

the competition.  

Ellie and Gracie 

came 1st in their 

races. Well done! 

We congratulate 

Mrs. Cheetham, 

who is  

expecting her first  

baby in June. 

After the Easter 

holidays, I will be 

teaching in Pendle 

Class and Mrs. 

Cheetham will be 

extending her time 

here to work 

alongside me.  

Mrs. Melling  

remains  

absent and we 

send her our best 

wishes. 

Pendle Class 
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